
 

Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Lisa Honaker 

Date:​ June 12th, 2025 

Re:​ Approve the Summer 2025 Employments 

Recommended Action:  
 
It is the recommendation of the administration that the Board of Education approve the 
2025 Summer Employments of Jaden Aldaco and Cal Doucet at a rate of $15 per hour. 

 

Background Information: 

As we have a very busy summer of cleaning and preparing additional rooms with the 
extension of the SASED lease it is the recommendation to hire Jaden Aldaco and Cal 
Doucet to help with some of the tasks. There are plenty of projects that are a minimal cost 
to the district, but will make a large impact for the school year.  
 
The small group rooms in the middle school and intermediate halls are in need of paint. 
The old storage area between Dave Baum’s office and the Green Screen room needs 
shelving moved downstairs to the maintenance hallway since that area is now the Green 
Screen room for next school year. Grace Shelly’s classroom also needs to be painted as 
her 2025-2026 classroom is the previous Green Screen room. All four small group rooms 
in the intermediate and middle school hallways need painting. The Central Area 
conference room has some patch work from holes and will also need to be repainted as 
well. In addition to these projects there is a lot of landscaping work and general clean up 
they can do to help our team be able to focus their time of cleaning the classrooms, 
carpets, waxing floors, and preparing both buildings for next school year.  
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